
 
Next week is SPIRIT week and on Friday Sept. 13th is the first dance!!!  All homeroom 
classes are in competition to see who has the most spirit and have the honor of winning 
the spirit trophy and a pizza party!  So show your school spirit everyday next week on 
the following days; Monday is Tie Dye Day, Tuesday is Twin Day, Wednesday is 
Disney Day, Thursday is Hawaiian Day and Friday is Class color Day; 6th gr is 
yellow, 7th gr is Blue and 8th gr is White! Tickets for the dance will go on sale 
Wednesday during lunch for $5, at the door the price is $7. 
 
Please help support Sierramont school by becoming a member of PTSA. 
Your $10 dollars will go towards funding necessary suppliers for teachers and students. 
On Thursday at 6PM in the gym, PTSA will have a table with people to help you sign up 
and answer questions.  If you can't make it to this event, we have sign up forms at the 
front office available during school hours. Thank you for your support! 
 
There will be a parent meeting for 8th grade students who are interested in going on 
the New York, Washington DC, Boston trip. It will be held on Back to School night, 
September 5 in Ms Ontiveros' room - 5C at 5.30 pm - one half hour before back to 
school begins.  This will be the final recruitment meeting.  If you are already registered, 
you do not need to come. 
 
 
Current after school clubs ~ Open to all students 
Mondays ~ Dungeons & Dragons: 1st mtg. 9/9 in room 2A 

Card Club: 1st mtg. 9/9 in port. 41   
Christmas in the Park: 1st mtg. 9/16 in room 5C 

 
Tuesdays ~ Kingdom club: started 9/3 in room 5A  

K-pop club started 9/3 in room 25 
 
Wednesdays ~  Youth Act: 1st mtg. 9/18 room 5C  
    Math Club: 1st mtg. 9/11 library 
 
 
Make up picture day is scheduled for Thursday October 3rd for all students that were 
absent the first picture day Aug. 28th. Only students that purchased a picture packet 
can do a retake, you must have the original pictures with you to do the retake. 
 
 
 
Do you enjoy working with food?  Are you interested in working part-time while your 
children are in school?  Currently there are vacancies in Student Nutrition Services as a 
Food Service Substitute and Food Service Assistant I.  For details, please contact 
Human Resources or review job postings on Edjoin at www.edjoin.org. 


